REMARKS BY PROFESSOR JOHN DDUMBA-SSENTAMU

VICE-CHANCELLOR, MAKERERE UNIVERSITY 
AT THE LAUNCH OF THE PANGeA-ED TUESDAY, 27TH SEPTEMBER 2016

SENATE BUILDING, MAKERERE UNIVERSITY

The Deputy Head of the German Embassy in Uganda, Mrs Petra Koechendoerfer
Members of the PANGeA Board

Representatives of the Robert Bosch Foundation

Chair of the Executive Board of Gerda Henkel Foundation and your Team
Representatives of the Partnership Universities

The Deputy Principal, Deans, Director and Chairs, College of Humanities and Social Sciences

Representatives from the Media 

Students and Members of the Makerere University Community

Ladies and Gentlemen

…………………………………………………………………………………………………

I warmly welcome you all to Makerere University and to today’s Launch of the PANGeA-Ed Training and Skills Development Programme, an initiative of the Partnership for Africa’s Next Generation of Academics (PANGeA). I am particularly pleased that the College of Humanities and Social Sciences is hosting the Launch of a series of activities that will take place in the Partner Universities for the next five years. 
Makerere University has traditionally played a pivotal role in higher education in the region and on the African continent as a whole. We will soon be a 100 years in 2022 and still going strong. We pride in promoting research and innovations through human resource capacity development and partnerships and networking. The Partnership of Africa’s Next Generation of Academics therefore falls within the core strategic areas of the University’s current Strategic Plan and is viewed as one of the Flagship programs. Secondly investment in the humanities and social sciences is achieving the Sustainable Development Goals cannot be over-emphasized as there will be increased need to have the human factor at the centre stage of African countries ownership of the development drivers.

It is important to note that with the establishment of Colleges, we foresee an improvement in efficiency and quality of teaching and research, as the support services come closer to the staff and students. Support to the College of Humanities and Social Sciences by our Partners is therefore greatly appreciated. I wish to thank the Deputy Head of the German Embassy in Uganda for taking time off to attend this Launch.
At this point, Ladies and Gentlemen, may I request you to join me in thanking the Bosch Foundation and the Gerda Henkel Foundation that have supported this initiative. I want to assure the Foundations’ Representative here present that Makerere University Administration is fully supportive of PANGeA and in particular the College of Humanities and Social Sciences (CHUSS) for this Initiative. Your support to the College will be leveraged with internally generated funds, government support to the University as well as with other partners support. Be assured of continuity and sustainability of these noble efforts.  

I thank you. We build for the future.

Sincerely: Professor John Ddumba-Ssentamu, Vice-Chancellor Makerere University
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